
e-Stewards Program Launches Consultants Registry! 

 

The e-Stewards program is pleased to present the new e-Stewards Consultant Registry 

Program, being launched January 2015. 

This program is an opportunity for qualified consultants to connect with more recyclers 

needing the valuable services you offer. All accepted applicants will receive their own page 

on the e-Stewards website, be listed on our registry shown to recyclers, have access to the 

e-Stewards logo and receive a certificate showing they successfully completed the 

necessary requirements. 

Any individual consultant interested in being listed on the new Registry must provide 

required information, to be vetted by e-Stewards administrators. Consultants shall pay an 

annual fee of $250 for the Registry listing. There is also an additional $250 registration fee. 

NOTE: The registration fee will be waived for all applications received prior to April 

1st, 2015. 

All applicant Consultants for the Registry must meet criteria, and provide documents as 

applicable. Here is an overview of the required criteria: 

1. Successfully completed current e-Stewards Lead Auditor course  

2. Qualified in ISO 14001  

3. Assisted an e-Stewards Organization to achieve e-Stewards certification  

4. Provide a reference from a recycler who you provided consulting services to 

5. Consultant shall remain updated on e-Stewards program  

6. Individual consultants are registered, not consultant organizations  

7. Consultants may not also serve as a recycler’s auditor 

If you are a consultant meeting the above criteria and wish to be listed on the e-Stewards 

Program Consultant Registry, please click here and fill out and submit the Consultant 

Registry Application Form, along with your payment for the registration fee. Once your 

application is approved, a license agreement will be executed, you will receive an official 

certificate for completion of the application process – and then – you will be listed on the e-

Stewards Consultant Registry! 

We are very pleased to introduce this new tool for e-Stewards organizations and 

consultants who want to increase their market potential and sharing of resources and 

knowledge. You may direct any questions about the Consultant Registry to Mandy 

Knudtson at: mandy@e-Stewards.org. 

 

Greg Swan,  e-Stewards Interim Director 

http://e-stewards.org/learn-more/for-recyclers/forms/consultant-registry-form/
mailto:mandy@e-Stewards.org

